
 

Walking to School Grant 2008/9 
 

The government has announced Walking to School funding for 15 Barnet primary and 
nursery schools.  Unfortunately this came too late to be included in the final standards funds 
autopaymentd and will not appear on the Standards Funds allocation sheets for 2008/9.   
 
The schools concerned have been informed by email about the extra funding and the 
payments should reach school bank accounts by 31st March 2009. 
 
The amounts are as follows: 
 

£  School Name 
DSCF 

No. 

 £  1,000  Frith Manor 2026 

 £  1,000  Hasmonean Primary 3516 

 £  1,000  Mathilda Marks Kennedy Jewish Primary 5948 

 £     500  Hampden Way Nursery 1001 

 £     500  Bell Lane Primary School 2003 

 £     500  Colindale Primary 2014 

 £     500  Deansbrook Juniors 2018 

 £     500  Deansbrook Infants 2019 

 £     500  Dollis Infants 2021 

 £     500  Fairway Primary 2024 

 £     500  Moss Hall Juniors 2043 

 £     500  Moss Hall Infants 2044 

 £     500  Woodridge Primary 2054 

 £     500  Danegrove Primary 2073 

 £     500  St. Andrew’s C.E. Primary 3315 

   

 £  9,000  TOTAL GRANT  

 
The purpose of the grant is to provide continued support to schools that have made a 
commitment to set up and sustain a ‘walking bus’ or other walking initiative to encourage 
more children to walk to school, and have demonstrated that, as a result of doing so, have 
saved the number of car trips required to represent good value for money and have a 
reasonable expectation of continuing to do so. 
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